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Comments: I lived in Ketchikan, AK for 8 years, and since moving back to Minnesota, I realize the beauty that is

held within the Tongass. Not only does it provide superb hiking trails, it also provides human and animals some

of the most necessary nutrients for living. We need to keep the Roadless Rule in place in order for the Tongass

to continue to providing for it's people. Please do not remove the Roadless Rule! You will be doing more harm

than good in a world that is already dying.
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